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Meet and Greet with Regional Connector Constructors
Last night, Metro joined with the Regional Connector Community Leadership Council (RCCLC) representing 1st St/Central Av, 2nd Street/Broadway, 2nd Pl/Hope St and the Flower/Financial District station areas to introduce the project’s design-build contractor. Approximately 60 stakeholders stopped by the Little Tokyo Community office at 360 East 1st  Street  to meet and greet the Regional Connector Constructors (RCC) led by Skanska’s Mike Aparicio. An announcement was made that updates on evolving construction plans will be shared through the Regional Connector Leadership Council monthly meetings after the first of the new year.

Caltrans Interstate 5 Construction Notice
Between Pico Canyon Road/Lyons Avenue and SR-14
The California Department of Transportation (Caltrans) plans to implement closures beginning Sunday, October 26, 2014 through Saturday, November, 1, 2014, as part of a project to construct truck lanes on I-5 between Pico Canyon Road/Lyons Avenue and the Antelope Valley Freeway (SR-14). To view the complete Caltrans notice, please click here. 
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